June 15, 2006

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Transportation for the Re-districted Hilltop Terrace, Knotting Hill Subdivision and surrounding areas

ISSUE:
In March 2006, the board redistricted the Hilltop Terrace, Knotting Hill Subdivision and surrounding areas to Radcliff Middle School and North Hardin High School.  The current 5th graders at Woodland Elementary, their siblings and all bluegrass and JHHS students were grandfathered to remain at those schools if they chose.  The board did not make a decision regarding transportation for the affected areas at that time.


At the last board meeting a discussion was held regarding the issue of transportation for the 2006-2007 school year and subsequent following schools years.


During the first semester of the 2006-2007 school year a policy will be created regarding transportation issues as it pertains to redistricting students.  After board approval this policy will take effect July 1, 2007.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board provide transportation to the Hilltop Terrace, Knotting Hill Subdivision and surrounding areas for the 2006-2007 school year.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board provide transportation to the Hilltop Terrace, Knotting Hill Subdivision and surrounding areas for the 2006-2007 school year.

